
Scott  Allan  looking  forward
to  pre-season  training  with
Hibs

There  was  good  news  for  Hibs’  fans  today  as  popular
 midfielder Scott Allan reported back for the opening day of
pre-season training today  and reaffirmed the fact that he is
happy at Easter Road.

The Glaswegian has been linked to both Celtic and Rangers
however he still has a year left on his contract and he is
determined  to  help  the  club  to  promotion  from  the
Championship.

Speaking to Hibs TV, Allan said: “I’m happy to be here and I
enjoy being here.

“We’ve got great coaching staff and a good bunch of boys, so
nothing has changed.

“I’m  really  looking  forward  to  pre-season.  I’ve  actually
missed the boys, so I’m looking forward to getting back and
having a bit of banter.

“After last year, we want to kick on and have a good season
and its massively important that we hit the ground running.”

The  squad  underwent  tests  at  the  Training  Centre  before
undergoing advanced scientific fitness tests at Queen Margaret
University to gauge exactly where every player is in terms of
their overall conditioning
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